
DRAFT PENDING COMMITTEE APPROVAL  
LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE MEETING  

MINUTES  
September 12, 2017 

Tredyffrin/Easttown Administrative Offices 
6:00 p.m.  

  
  

Agenda  
  

Attending all or part of the meeting:  
  

Board Committee Members: Edward Sweeney (Chair), Michele Burger, Virginia Lastner 
  
Other Board Members: Kevin Buraks, Roberta Hotinski, Todd Kantorczyk 
  
TE School District Representatives: Oscar Torres (Administrative Liaison), Nancy Adams, 
Richard Gusick 
  
Community Members: Doug Anestad 
  

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m.  
  
Public Comment:  
  
Doug Anestad commented on Keystone Exams as a Graduation Requirement.  
 
Approval of Minutes: 
The May 18, 2017 minutes were approved. 
 
Committee Discussion and Recommendations:  
 
The Committee discussed Keystone Exams as a Graduation Requirement.  Dr. Oscar Torres shared 
with the committee that Senate Bill 756 has stalled and is unlikely to move forward due, in part, to the 
Bill’s ties to teacher evaluation. The Committee recommended that the community be informed that the 
Bill will not likely pass and that the District is awaiting news on a continued moratorium of the 
graduation requirement.  The Committee recommended that the District continue to monitor legislative 
action around Keystone Exams.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:02 p.m.  


